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óAre not two sparrows sold for a cent? And 

yet not one of them will fall to the ground 

apart from your Father. But the very hairs of 

your head are all numbered. So do not fear; 

you are more valuable than many sparrows.ô 

Matthew 10:29-31 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are just a week or so away from making it to half way through 

this academic year.  That also means that the year 2 children are 

just a few sleeps away from their Beaumanor Hall residential.  

Each day, one year 2 child will tell me how many sleeps they have 

until we leave.  I am looking forward to taking the children along 

with Mrs Wilson and Mrs Ferguson.  Our children are lucky to have 

staff that want to take them and parents who trust their children 

upon us and pay for such an event.  We certainly look forward to 

telling you more in a future newsletter. 

 I was told this week that the newsletter is too long.  I am 

always mindful to not put in a lot of writing and instead add 

pictures to show your children winning awards, learning in 

class or just having fun.  I am always open to suggestions of 

what you would like in the newsletter or not like?!  I look 

forward to receiving any such feedback. 

Sporting events and activities are ramping up.  We saw children 

reach the semi-finals at a recent basketball event.  All children and 

staff took part in a skipping taster day.  Children this week will be 

attending a curling competition and an athletics event.  Look out 

for Tweets or more info in the next newsletter.  Throughout the 

year we will try to pick all children to represent the school in one or 

more events.   We are also liaising with CSD to offer discounted or 

even FREE clubs for certain children.  Next term, CSD have put 

on a skipping club on the back of our taster day.  Mr Stafford sent 

out 20 discount codes.  At the time of writing, only 2 spaces have 

been taken up.  Please do make use of the offers and support the 

clubs that we offer.  It would be such a shame to cancel clubs.  If 

you do not intend to use a FREE voucher, please let us know so 

we can offer the place to another child.   

Finally, our zebra crossing has zig-zags!!  This, along with a speed 

sign, is something that I have been chasing up for a while.  Today, 

the zig-zags were finally marked and will provide safer areas for 

the children.  It goes without saying that these markings will help 

keep your own children safe!  PLEASE DO NOT PARK OVER 

THEM!!!!  I will continue to liaise with various groups to ensure a 

speed sign is erected as soon as possible.  Watch this space. 

You may have heard that the children are to soon have a 

playground that boasts an all-weather, artificial surface.   The work 

is planned to start on March 7th in readiness for the children to use 

the following week.  Mr Stafford is especially excited to try out the 

pitch that will be the size of the netball court.  This has been funded 

using the trusts unspent sports funding.  Another top secret project 

will also be coming our way!  Cycle helmets and a bicycle lock may 

be required in the not too distant future!   

Have a lovely week/weekend.  See you all soon. Mr Scott  

SAFEGUARDING           

           

Emergency Contact & Medical Information 

It is imperative that we have the correct and most 

up to date contact and medical information for 

your child. Please ensure you contact the school 

office if any information has changed by email: 

admin@cottinghamprimary.co.uk  

 

GDPR  

Privacy Notices  

The latest Privacy Notices can be found on the 

school website www.cottinghaprimary.co.uk  

 

Photos 

Please let the school office know if you DO NOT 

want photographs of your child taken and used in 

the newsletter, twitter or any other social media 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Residential ς Beaumnor Hall 

 

Iƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ ǎƭŜŜǇǎΧΧΧΦ 

 

The children and staff are very excited about 

the overnight stay to Beaumanor next week. 

²Ŝ ǎƘŀƭƭ ōŜ ŎƘŜŎƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊŜŎŀǎǘΧΦΦǇƭŜŀǎŜ 

send your child with adequate outdoor 

clothing in the event of wet or very cold 

weather.  If you DO NOT ǿŀƴǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

photo to be taken/used on twitter or school 

website/newsletter, please let me know as 

soon as possible: 

admin@cottinghamprimary.co.uk 

 

mailto:admin@cottinghamprimary.co.uk
http://www.cottinghaprimary.co.uk/
mailto:admin@cottinghamprimary.co.uk
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The Magnificent Minds ¢ŜŀƳ ƳŜǘ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aŜƴǘŀƭ IŜŀƭǘƘ !ǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ ǿŜŜƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

dates above.  

¢ƘŜ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aŜƴǘŀƭ IŜŀƭǘƘ ²ŜŜƪ ƛǎέGrowing Togetherέ.  
On Monday 7th February ς Children and staff are invited to come into school dressed in bright ŎƻƭƻǊǎΩ ς 

to launch the week!!!! There is no charge for this MUFTI Day but please do show your colours. A more 

detailed letter about MUFTI Day has gone out to all parents/carers. 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪΣ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜ ŀ ΨōǳƭōΩ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀƴǘ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪ ŀŦǘŜǊ ς in keeping with the 

ǘƘŜƳŜ ΨƎǊƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΩ ς we encourage children to send pictures and Tweets to show them planting, 

looking after and eventually seeing the progress of the bulbs once they begin to bloom.  Please use the 

hashtag #growingtogether when Tweeting.  

In addition to this, Tuesday 8th CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ƛǎ Ψ{ŀŦŜǊ LƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ 5ŀȅΩ ς we will be promoting this and speaking 

to the children about keeping safe and how on-line abuse can affect mental health.  More information 

ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ƛƴ ƴŜȄǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΧΧΧΧΦΦ  
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On Saturday 22nd January, William and Alfie (Year 5) represented Cottingham Primary School 

in the Northamptonshire Cross Country Championship. Both boys had already sailed through 

two previous rounds of competition to get to the County finals. It was a tough competition but 

both boys performed to the best of their ability, with William smashing his 1800m PB. We are 

incredibly proud of both boys and of their performances. Thank you to the parents for taking 

them to Abingdon Park to take part.  

Mrs Lloyd 

 

 

We are very busy with sports at the moment! On Wednesday we take a team of 12 children to a Curling event 

where we will be taking on other schools hoping to qualify for the regional finals, this event is for selected key 

stage one and two children. We are also taking two groups of children to an athletics event this Friday, children 

from year 3-6 will be competing in various athletics events against other Corby schools, good luck to everyone 

attending! 

Last week Mrs Lloyd took a team of year 5/6 basketball players to a tournament, the children did amazing and 

managed to reach the semi-finals of the event, a massive well done to all players who attended. 

Skip2bfit visited the school last week as part of our taster day sessions we are offering throughout the year, 

the children had so much fun as did the staff! Look out for a visit from an ex Harlem Globetrotter basketball 

player who is 7ft 7 tall next term! More information to follow. 
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Academic Year 2021 to 2022 

Please note ς school will re-open to pupils for Term 1 on Monday 6th September 2021 

Remaining INSET Days 2021 to 2022 

(Please note these could be subject to change. Sufficient notice will be given if possible) 

Monday 21/02/2022 

Academic Year 2022 to 2023 

The term dates for the 2022 to 2033 academic year have now been confirmed. 

Term Open to pupils on the morning of Closed at the end of the afternoon 

on 

Term 1 Thursday 1 September 2022 Friday 21 October 2022 

Term 2 Monday 31 October 2022 Friday 16 December 2022 

Term 3 Tuesday 3 January 2023 Friday 10 February 2023 

Term 4 Monday 20 February 2023 Friday 31 March 2023 

Term 5 Monday 17 April 2023 Friday 26 May 2023 

Term 6 Monday 5 June 2023 Friday 21 July 2023 

INSET Days 2022 to 2023 

¶ Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September 2022 

¶ Monday 31st October 2022 

¶ Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

¶ Friday 31st March 2023 

Term Open to pupils on the morning of Closed at the end of the afternoon 
on 

Term 3 Wednesday 5 January 2022 Friday 11 February 2022 

Term 4 Tuesday 22 February 2022 Friday 1 April 2022 

Term 5 Tuesday 19 April 2022 Friday 27 May 2022 

Term 6 Monday 6 June 2022 Thursday 21st  July 2022 
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